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Southampton University has received funding for the LexDis project which aims to explore successful on-line learning, technologies and support strategies.
We would be grateful if you could help shape this new research study, as it will be a chance for you to make a difference to the way we can support on-line learning. 
What is unique about this study is that students (you!) are in control!

Phase 1

We need your experience and expertise to tell us what matters to you regarding technology and learning.  All you need to do is go to the following webpage:
www.lexdis.ecs.soton.ac.uk/students   

Spend a few minutes selecting some questions and ways of sharing information that matter to you the most. 
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It will be totally confidential.
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Phase 2

If you are willing to take part in Phase 2, it would be helpful to meet for around 30-40 minutes to discuss how you use technologies to support your learning. 

We will go through the questions you read (as part of Phase 1) and how we could best show others strategies you are using whilst studying.  These may be blogs, wikis or whatever you are willing to share with us. 

We will be offering goodies, tokens, hints and tips as a small thank you. 

Thank you for reading this leaflet and we hope you can spare a little of you time for a project that depends totally on your participation to help us tell others how we can make on-line learning technologies more accessible, interactive, and easy to use.  

Learning Societies Lab, School of Electronics and Computer Science, University of Southampton, SO17 1BJ
Tel: 07976 289103 Fax: 023 8059 5749 http://www.lexdis.ecs.soton.ac.uk  

Email: ead@ecs.soton.ac.uk  
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